BBC Cymru Wales
Cardiff Caerdydd CF5 2Y&Q

T: 029 2032 2000

24 January 2013

Dear Nick,

It has come to my attention that there is an important detail which needs to be corrected in relation
to one of the examples referred to at the recent evidence session to the Sub Committee on the
Smoke Free Premises (Wales) (Amendment) Regulations 2012,

In the session, | made reference to an occasion where a proposed Casualty storyline had to be
dropped due to complications around filming a lit cigarette.

It has since been drawn to my attention by the Casualty production team that they found an
alternative way of shooting the relevant scene. To be clear, no change was made to the plot of that
episode.

The evidence | presented was given in good faith based on information | now know to be incorrect.

In the interest of presenting the facts as accurately as possible, | would be grateful if you could draw
this to the attention of the Sub Committee members.

| would also be grateful for any guidance you can give on amending this part of our written
supplementary evidence in light of this.

Please accept my sincere apologies for this error.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Hudson



